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06th December 2024 

The Barn Croft Newsletter 
Courage, Love, Excellence 

 

 
Key Diary Dates 

 

 
7th December 

Winter Fair 

11-12am SEND time 

12-3pm 

 
10th December 

KS1 Christmas Show 

9:30-10:30am in Hall 

 
10th December 

Pantomime 

1:30-3:00pm in Hall  

 
11th December 

EYFS Christmas Show 

9:30-10:00am in Hall 

 
19th December 

School ends at 2:00pm 

 
29th December – 3rd 

January 

Christmas Holiday 

 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 
It has been a busy and exciting week for our Nursery, Reception, Year 1, and 
Year 2 classes as they rehearse for their upcoming shows. The children have 
been working hard to perfect their performances, and there is a definite 
sparkle in the air as the final touches are added. We do hope that parents 
and carers will be able to attend to celebrate and enjoy these wonderful 
performances. 
 
As part of our PINs Neurodiversity project in collaboration with Waltham 
Forest, we had our initial learning walk this week with SEND specialist teachers 
from Flourish. The feedback from their visit was incredibly positive, with 
comments highlighting the great practice embedded across the school. This 
includes our ordinarily available provision, additional reasonable adjustments, 
and targeted intervention support and teaching. The visit was an opportunity 
to review our current practice and collaboratively agree on targets to further 
develop and enhance our good work in this area. A big thank you to everyone 
involved in making this such a successful start to the project. 

I am really looking forward to seeing everyone at the Winter Fair tomorrow! 
The event will be held at school from 12:00 to 3:00 pm, with a SEND quiet 
hour from 11:00 am to 12:00 pm for families who prefer a calmer 
environment. There will be plenty of fun activities, stalls and opportunities to 
support our school community. Don’t miss it! 

 
Miss Kelly 
Acting Headteacher 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
   

       

 

Hot Choc Friday 

  

Year 1 – Ziggy 

Year 2 – Aila 

Year 3 – Gaby 

Year 4 - Louis 

Year 5 – Dylan 

Year 6 – Frankie 

 

 

Certificates this week have been 
awarded for Music 

  
Reception – Francis & Isaiah  

Year 1 –  Amela & Travis  
Year 2 – Muhib & Setayesh   

Year 3 – Rea & Rosie     
Year 4 – Reuben & Orson     
Year 5 – Indiya & Theo   
Year 6 – Grady & Indie    

       

 

Non-Uniform Day 

Thursday 12th 

December 

Year 5 

Friday 13th 

December 

Year 2 & Year 4 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


